
 

Students may wear a 

costume to school on 

Monday, October 31. 

Students may not bring 

toy knives, guns, or 

swords. Makeup is to be 

put on at home we will 

not have time during the 

day to do this.  
 
  

 

*Please have students wear sneakers 

every day and bring a sweatshirt or 

coat to school. We have gym and 

recess outside most days. 

 

I will be using Remind as our 

classroom communication 

system. I will be using this to 

send personal messages to you about your 

child, share pictures of things we are doing in 

the classroom, and share district updates and 

events. 

Go to:  

https://www.remind.com/join/k889hbak8a  

OR 

Send this text: @k889hbak8a to 

81010 
 

You can also reach me at my 

email: agarrison@pval.org  

 

 

Homework:  Daily reading (30 min), Practice 

math facts (5-10 min)  

 

 

We will be going out everyday for 

recess unless it is raining. 

Please have your student 

dress appropriately. 

 

 

 

 

October 10 -Fire Prevention Week 

October 10- No School – Indigenous 

Peoples’ Day, Columbus Day 

October 13- Fire prevention day  

October 17- Bus Safety Week 

October 21- Fall Pictures 

October 31 – Dress up and celebrate 

Halloween  
 

 

What We’re Learning 
 

ELA: Readers’ Workshop: Building reading 

stamina with individual books, 

Reading to teacher 1:1 to find 

current reading level, Word 

Work: homophones, prefixes, 

suffixes. Class Read Aloud: Magic 

Tree House: Knight at Dawn 
 

Math: Students apply 

properties of multiplication 

and use the relationship 

between multiplication and 

division to solve problems.  
 

Social Studies: Geographic 

region characteristics. 

Describing different world 

communities and comparing by 

asking, What makes places 

similar and different? 
 

Science:  Animals Through Time- 

Fossils, Animal Survival, & Heredity students 

develop an understanding of how animals 

and their environments change through 

time.  

 

 

                    More info on the back→ 

https://www.remind.com/join/k889hbak8a
mailto:agarrison@pval.org


 

 
 

 

If you haven’t sent in a family 

picture please think about 

sending one in. 
 

Your student spends many hours each week at 

school. I want our classroom to be your 

student’s home away from home, a place 

where your student feels welcome, 

comfortable, and safe. A great way to help 

build this classroom community is including a 

picture to represent each student. Please send 

a 4X6 family picture (or any comfort picture 

such as a favorite pet or person) to school at 

your convenience. If your student has more 

than one family to represent, please feel free 

to send more than one picture.  

 

If you don’t have a way to print a picture feel 

free to send me a picture through email 

(agarrison@pval.org) or on Remind and I will 

print it for you. 

 

Thank you for your help! -Mrs. Garrison 

 

 

 

Mrs. Garrison’s  

Parent Teacher Conference 

Sign up 

November 21,2022 
1) Go to the camera app on your phone. 

2) Scan QR and tap on website that pops 

up. 

3) Sign up for a time that works for you. 

 

 

mailto:agarrison@pval.org

